
May 10, 2017 

Requiescat  in  Pace: 

† Caridad Quintana Casañas, grandmother of Toni Menicocci from the Pastoral Center’s HR and 

Building & Properties offices, passed away on April 19, 2017. 

† Jerald Samuel Holtkamp, uncle of Jan Rayburn from the Pastoral Center’s Safe Environment Office, 

passed away on April 22, 2017. 

Catholic Home Missions Appeal Thank you Message: 

Thank you for your support to Catholic Home Missions Appeal in 2016. The contribution of 
$109,698.99 from your diocese makes many ministries possible for isolated, rural, and financially 

struggling dioceses across the United States.  

As many of us have experienced in our own communities, the growth of our Hispanic populations has 
been rapid, and there is a great need to develop and integrate ministries to support them. The situa-
tion for Home Missions dioceses is no different, but often they face additional challenges. Fragile fi-

nancial situations or isolated communities complicate the creation of new ministries. 

With a grant from Catholic Home Missions, the establishment of the Diocesan Hispanic Ministry Council 
was possible in the Diocese of Knoxville. Through this program, parishioners receive leadership train-
ing while learning about resources available to assist them in their ministry. Support from your diocese 

helps to make ministries like this a reality. 

Fully Engaged Trainings: 

For Priests:  

Orientation and training for priests on Fully Engaged by Chris Codden. 

Learn how to register your parish and how does the Pre- Marital Inventory works. You can choose be-

tween morning or evening session at the Pastoral Center; lunch or dinner provided.  

Thursday, Aug 3, 2017 from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. Click here to register. 

Thursday, Aug 3, 2017 from 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. Click here to register. 

Archdiocese of Miami Pastoral Center.  

Announcement: 

 Fr. Michael Lynch will be on medical leave starting May 1, 2017. 

http://conta.cc/2qpGx19
http://conta.cc/2p2PyII


Fully Engaged Sessions (Continued) 

For Deacons and wives 

Invite your deacons! Their marriage is an example for others and they could become mentors for your 
couples contemplating the sacrament of marriage. Fee: $40 per couple, covers mentor kit, materials, 

and dinner. 

Friday, Aug. 4 from 6 p.m. – 9 p.m. Click here to register. 

Archdiocese of Miami Pastoral Center 

For Mentor Couples  

Do you have good practicing Catholic married couples that would be interested in helping engaged 
couples from your parish through their marriage preparation process? We will train them to be able to 
meet with the couples for their after-inventory-follow-ups. Fee: $60 per couple to cover materials, men-

tor kit, breakfast and lunch. 

Saturday, Aug. 5 from 9 a.m. – 3 p.m. Click here to register. 

Archdiocese of Miami Pastoral Center 

Transformed in Love Marriage Prep: 

We have just opened two new Marriage prep workshops for engaged couples in English for the sum-
mer and fall of 2017. Both workshops will take place at the Pastoral Center Cafeteria from 8:30 a.m. 
for registration and hot full breakfast to 5 p.m., includes also hot full lunch. To register please go to: 

www.miamiarch.org/familylife  

July 15-16  

Sept. 9 and Sept. 16  

Transformed in Love Marriage Prep Team members: 

We need happily-married couples who would be interested in joining the team of the Marriage Prepa-
ration program Transformed in Love. To become a team member, the couple will observe a Marriage 
Prep workshop and attend a 6 hrs. training. We would like to have parish teams around the different 
deaneries in the Archdiocese in order to have more marriage prep workshops available. Please call 

Mildred Ratcliffe at (305) 762-1140 or contact by email: mratcliffe@theadom.org   

Natural Family Planning (NFP): 

The natural way to plan a family. A three-part series, once a month for three months, introductory class 
to learn about this medically safe, morally accepted, and highly effective method to achieve or post-

pone pregnancy. You can find more information at www.miamiarch.org/familylife  

Next series of classes begin on Saturday, May 13, from 9:30-11:30 a.m. 

At St. Gregory Church - 200 North University Drive, Plantation, FL 33324  

Please contact Carlos and Victoria DeBayle at 786-302-2116 or victoriadebayle@gmail.com  

http://conta.cc/2p66ij6
http://conta.cc/2pVlSCg
http://www.miamiarch.org/familylife
mailto:mratcliffe@theadom.org
http://www.miamiarch.org/familylife
mailto:victoriadebayle@gmail.com


“Train the Trainer” Training: 

“Train the Trainers” is for experienced mentor couples (in Fully Engaged or FOCCUS) who would like to 
become Archdiocesan and parish trainers for new mentor couples. Fee: $50 per couple covers trainer 

kit, materials and dinner. 

Saturday, Aug. 5 from 4-7 p.m. Click here to register. 

Archdiocese of Miami Pastoral Center. 

Married Couples Retreat: 

A spiritually enriching experience for Catholic married couples! 

Couples from all parishes are invited to come together to renew and strengthen the spiritual bond that 

God has blessed through the Sacrament of Matrimony. 

Saturday, May 20 at St. Mark Church Parish Center, Southwest Ranches 

Couples should arrive no later than 8:30 a.m. for registration and breakfast. The retreat will end at 9 

p.m. with a dinner.  

Contact Liz and Adolfo Lantigua at (954) 649-6088 or call St. Mark Church 

Please click here  to download the flyer and Application Form. 

Date Night: 

The Archdiocese of Miami invites you to a date night and conference on Love and Respect. Invite your 
spouse or fiancée and other friend couples for a date and join us. The conference is based on the 
book Love and Respect: The Love She Most Desires and the Respect He Desperately Needs and given 
by Melissa Guarino, M.S. in Marriage and Family Therapy and a B.A. in Psychology from the University 

of Tampa. Fee: $30 per couple, early birds until May 12 pay $25. Dinner and book included. 

June 2, from 7 – 9:30 p.m. at the Pastoral Center cafeteria. 

To register click here or go to www.miami.org/familylife (marriage enrichment). To download the flyer, 

click here  

More information contact Mildred at the Office of Marriage and Family Life mratcliffe@theadom.org  

Retrouvaille:  

Is your marriage going down the wrong path or is it a little off track? 

Retrouvaille offers hope for a better relationship. Retrouvaille is a peer ministry of volunteer couples 
that can offer the tools of healthy communication, build intimacy and healing, just as they have done in 
their own marriages. Retrouvaille is Christian-based, and Catholic in origin, but welcomes all faiths as 

well as non-religious husband and wife. Retrouvaille can help get your relationship back on track.  

To download flyer please click here 

Contact email: Retrouvaille.sf@gmail.com    

http://conta.cc/2pFpLKs
http://bit.ly/2qIEQIy
http://conta.cc/2mGKNE4
http://www.miami.org/familylife
http://bit.ly/2p9EFoz
mailto:mratcliffe@theadom.org
http://bit.ly/2qJ3gSi
mailto:Retrouvaille.sf@gmail.com


World Youth Day 2019: 

The Archdiocesan pilgrimage to World Youth Day 2019 in Panama is almost full! All interested in jour-
neying to Panama with the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry are invited to attend one of the 

final information sessions on one of the following dates: 

Monday, May 15th at 7 p.m. (Archbishop McCarthy High School) 

Wednesday, May 31st at 7 p.m. (Church of the Little Flower, Coral Gables) 

Learn more about the pilgrimage here. 

There are several events coming up for young adults. Registration information for these can be found 

on the Young Adult Ministry webpage at www.miamiarch.org/YoungAdults 

Thrive: 

June 12-16, 2017  

Barry University, Miami Shores, FL. 

Thrive offers young leaders the opportunity to set a long-term direction for their lives through mentor-
ship in areas such as management and leadership while also equipping them to discern their vocation 

and live their faith more fully in the public square.  

Thanks to a donation from Our Sunday Visitor, Thrive will be offered at a lower cost. The program cost 

for each participant is $450 (this covers room and board plus program materials only).  

The payment structure calls for the participants to pay $150, the parish to invest $150, and for the 

Archdiocese to pay the final $150.  

As you identify and confirm your participants, please forward their names and parents’ email address-

es to Jorge Jimenez at jjimenez@theadom.org  

http://www.miamiarch.org/CatholicDiocese.php?op=World_Youth_Day
http://www.miamiarch.org/YoungAdults
mailto:jjimenez@theadom.org


2017 Annual Respect Life State Conference: For the Least of Them 

“The highest form of worship is to find the least among you and treat them like Jesus.”  Saint Mother 

Teresa of Calcutta      

Oct. 20-21, 2017 at the Bonaventure Convention Center in Weston, FL.       

For more information call 954-981-2922. 

Follow the Archdiocese of Miami on Social Media: 

Please include in your Parish Bulletin 

Facebook: @ArchdioceseofMiami | Twitter: @CatholicMiami | Instagram: @CatholicMiami 

https://www.facebook.com/ARCHDIOCESEofMIAMI
https://twitter.com/CatholicMiami
https://www.instagram.com/catholicmiami/


 
Upcoming Events:  


